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Good morning,

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments on the draft Assessment Reports for the Grand Mesa,

Uncompahgre, and Gunnison (GMUG) Forest Plan Revision. The Colorado Department of Natural Resources

(CDNR) submits the attached comments prepared by two of our divisions: Colorado Parks and Wildlife (CPW)

and the Colorado Water Conservation Board (CWCB). 

 

 

The attached document includes the following materials:

1.  CDNR Cover Letter

2.  CPW Comments including an attachment of June 2017 letter

3.  CWCB Comments including an attached tabulation of Instream Flow water rights within the GMUG

We appreciate your willingness to collaborate early on in this process. If you have any questions, please contact

myself or division contacts.

 

 

Regards,

Amy

-- 

 

-- 

 

Amy Moyer

Assistant Director for Water

Executive Directors Office 
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